AN

15350 Vickery Drive, Houston, TX, United States

June 28,2017

Richard K. Struckmeyer

Materials Safety Licensing Branch

Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal, and Rulemaking Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Re: CEVA Logistic Responses to NRC’s RAI dated May 16, 2017 — USNRC Control
Number 594651

Dear Mr. Struckmeyer,

I am sending this letter to confirm that CEVA has read both Item 9 and Item 10. CEVA understands
and will comply with the regulatory requirements described in [tem 9 and Item 10 of NRC RAI letter
dated May 16, 2017.

Thank you for your support. CEVA looks forward to an issuance of our exempt distribution license
once we receive our State of California possession and use license.

Sincerely,

Gerard Ewersmann %

Project Manager
CEVA Logistics

ech Jack Buddenbaum, CHP (Plexus — Nuclear Solutions Division)
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